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BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS’ 

MEETING  

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

The February 11, 2025 meeting of the Navarre Beach Fire 

Rescue District’s Board of Fire Commissioners has been 

canceled.  The next scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, 

March 11, 2025 at 4:30 pm. 

 

 

 

 

Per the Florida Department of Economic Opportunity – Florida Special District Handbook (Chapter 17:  Page 

123) 

Suggestions for a Canceled Meeting: 

Neither the Sunshine Law nor the Uniform Special District Accountability Act address notice for a canceled future 

meeting.  If a meeting must be canceled, the special district should provide reasonable notice as soon as possible 

to the public as a courtesy.  For example, the special district could do one or more of the following: • Publish a 

cancellation notice in the paper • Post a cancellation notice on its official website • Post a cancellation notice on 

a bulletin board at its official headquarters • Post a cancellation notice on the door to the meeting room. 


